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Petrobras clarifies about pieces of news in the media 
—  
 

Rio de Janeiro, October 25, 2021 – Petróleo Brasileiro SA – Petrobras, in relation to news published in 
the media regarding studies carried out by the government to sell Petrobras shares and lose the 
majority of the Company's shareholding control, informs that it inquired the its controlling 
shareholder, through the Ministry of Economy (ME), on the existence or not of such studies or any 
other relevant fact that should be disclosed to the market on the subject, pursuant to CVM Resolution 
44/2021. 

Petrobras will inform the market of any relevant facts that may be indicated by its controlling 
shareholder. 

 


